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LaHIPP Only Providers 

 

A sub-specialty group has been created to enroll Medicaid providers to service only Louisiana 
Health Insurance Premium Payment (LaHIPP) recipients.   The creation of this group will ensure 
that LaHIPP recipients will have access to their commercial health care provider network and 
Medicaid enrolled providers.  Please note that the panel of providers servicing only LaHIPP 
recipients will only be accessible to LaHIPP recipients. The provider locator tool (PLT) has been 
updated with the service type Providers Servicing Only LaHIPP. The LaHIPP only provider 
enrollment packets are available online at www.lamedicaid.com . 
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